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News from the Financial Planning Association of Northeast Ohio

It’s hard to believe we are quickly approaching
the midpoint of 2024! We hope that you all
enjoyed the array of topics we covered in our
monthly breakfast meetings in the first half of
the year and that you were able to connect

President's Message
by Kayla Stowe, CFP®, CRPC®

2024 CALENDAR

with our partners in a meaningful and productive way. As
we head into the second half of 2024, the FPA Northeast
Ohio Chapter Board is working to continue to build on
additional networking and educational opportunities.  

A few highlights still to come include: 
Our summer webinar series kicks off June 20th with a
presentation about the major changes to the college
process in 2024. On July 18th our programming will
provide an update on the municipal bond market and our
final webinar of the summer will on August 15th. 

OUR PARTNERS

MEMBERSHIP & EVENTS 
   UPDATE

NATIONAL UPDATES
   VIA JUNE TAKE 5

NEXGEN UPDATE

ADVOCACY UPDATE

We will offer free virtual ethics  for members with Dan Candura on September 12th. 
Our annual summer social will take place on July 25th at Merwin’s Wharf.
The FPA Annual Conference 2024 is coming to Columbus, Ohio! The conference will take place
September 18-20, 2024 at the Greater Columbus Convention Center. Ohio members get an
additional $100 off their registration pricing. Early bird registration closes June 24 so be sure to
take advantage of all savings and register today! 
We will bring back our Career Path Panel for a second year, providing the opportunity to engage
with young professionals as well as financial planning students from John Carroll and the
University of Akron this fall. 

As always, the FPA Board is here to serve as your local advocate and to ensure that we are providing
the most valuable and worthwhile experience for our chapter members. Please do not hesitate to
reach out to any board members with feedback so that we can continue to provide enriching
programming and valuable networking opportunities. We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming
events!

CONFERENCE INFO



A significant part of this role is working with state and local representatives and regulators to enact
legislation aimed at addressing financial literacy in schools, title protection for financial planners,
and other initiatives to improve the financial wellbeing of all consumers. To complement this effort,
we are currently planning the return of the FPA Ohio Advocacy Day in 2025. This is tentatively
scheduled to take place Wednesday, April 30, immediately following the next FPA All-Ohio
Symposium happening April 28-29, 2025 in Columbus.

There is also an earlier opportunity to help on the advocacy front. FPA is currently seeking
volunteers interested in increasing our engagement with federal legislators and staff. We’re looking
to hold virtual meetings in June/July with our Congressional Representatives and/or Senators to
discuss the following legislation: S. 722 (Freedom to Invest in Tomorrow’s Workforce Act), HR 6327
(Youth Financial Learning Act), and HR 8126 (amend the Financial Literacy and Education
Improvement Act). 

If you’re interested in supporting either (or both) of these initiatives and would like to meet with
your local representatives and state regulators, then please contact me at tcolton@clearstead.com.
I look forward to collaborating with our members on these issues and all the great things we have
planned for the rest of 2024 and 2025!

Advocacy Update 
by Tyler M. Colton, CPA/PFS, CFP®

As the new Advocacy Director for the FPA Northeast Ohio Chapter Board since the
start of the year, an introduction is long overdue. I am a Senior Financial Planner with
Clearstead and have been in the industry for more than three years. I previously
worked in accounting and college athletics for several years before making the
change. I am originally from West Virginia (Let’s go Mountaineers!) but have made the
area my home since 2017. 
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https://allohiosymposium.com/
https://allohiosymposium.com/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/AxhPCjR5vvfnKP3puRZJWc?domain=congress.gov
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/EQkICkRBwwfO81rmuQHoF9?domain=congress.gov
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1GIWClYXvvU20pAghq56XN?domain=congress.gov
mailto:tcolton@clearstead.com
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Expires 

June 24

AGENDA &

SPEAKERS 

NOW AVAILABLE! 

VIEW HERE

https://ac.financialplanningassociation.org/
https://ac.financialplanningassociation.org/sessions
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S A V E  T H E  D A T E !
A L L - O H I O S Y M P O S I U M

A P R I L  2 8 - 2 9 ,  2 0 2 5
C O L U M B U S ,  O H  

NexGen Update
by Jake Smail CFP®

The summer is heating up and the Guardians are in first place in the division.
That means the FPA NexGen Guardians game is right around the corner! You can
now buy your ticket for the game against the Baltimore Orioles on August 1st. In
addition to that, we are starting to plan for this years Career Paths Panel later
this year. Stay tuned for more information on that soon. We would love for there 

to be experienced FPA members at the event this year to answer questions that the NexGen
attendees may have. Non ‘NexGen’ attendance is encouraged! 

Our chapter recently gave out scholarships for two NexGen members to attend FPA NexGen
Gathering later this year in Phoenix. Congratulations to Daniel Francy (Clearstead) and Ryan
Koler (Koler Financial Group). There were some very impressive candidates that applied, which I
think says a lot about the qualified young financial planners in the area. We’re excited to hear
about the experience the scholarship recipients had at NexGen Gathering and what information
they can bring back to their employers.

If you have any prospective new members, please feel free to contact me at
jim.perrine@mai.capital. I’d also be glad to reach out and invite them to future events so that
they can experience our dynamic group. 

As a reminder, you can auto renew your FPA membership. This will provide you with a 10%
discount.

We hope to see you at Merwin’s Wharf next month!

Membership and Events Update
by Jim Perrine, CFP®

I hope everyone had a good spring and is getting ready for summer! Thank you to
those who joined us at the joint social event last month at the Wild Eagle. The
location was perfect for the 75 individuals who attended. Our next social event will
be at Merwin’s Wharf on Thursday, July 25. We will also have a happy hour in the
fall with the location TBD.

https://www.fpa-neo.org/fpa-neo-events/nexgen-guardians-game-2024/
mailto:jim.perrine@mai.capital


June 20, 2024
Summer Webinar 1

Major Changes to the College Process in 2024
Cozy Wittman, College Inside Track 
12:30-1:30 pm
Zoom 

July 18, 2024
Summer Webinar 2

Market Update 
11:00am-12:00 pm
Zoom 

July 25, 2024
Social

5:00-7:00pm
Merwin’s Wharf

August 1, 2024
NexGen Guardians Game

7:10pm 
Progressive Field

August 15, 2024
Summer Webinar 3

12:30-1:30 pm
Zoom 

September 12, 2024
Virtual Ethics 

12:00-2:00pm 
Go To Webinar 

 October 17, 2024
Education Program 

7:45-10:30 am 
TBD, Independence, OH

  November 7, 2024
Education Program Date and Time TBD 
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2024 Calendar - Details & Registration HERE

F P A  N E O  W E B S I T E  D I D  Y O U  K N O W ?  
P a s t  E v e n t  M a t e r i a l s  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  H E R E  

P o s t / V i e w  J o b  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  a n d / o r  R e s u m e s  H E R E

https://ac.financialplanningassociation.org/about
https://www.fpa-neo.org/events/
https://www.fpa-neo.org/events/meeting-materials/
https://www.fpa-neo.org/about-fpa-neo/career-opportunities/


ARE YOU INTERSTED IN BECOMING A PARTNER IN 2024? 
Information can be found online here. 

Thank you to our 2024 Partners!

GOLD PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS
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https://www.fpa-neo.org/about-fpa-neo/our-partners/
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